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Charleston Office Completes Food Drive for Lowcountry Food Bank

Several associates from our Charleston office participated in their 7th annual food drive to support the Lowcountry Food 
Bank. This year a total of 48 pounds of food was collected and presented to the food bank in time for the Christmas rush 
of much-needed supplies for 2020, which was a very difficult year for food banks due to the pandemic. 

Lowcountry Food Bank provides both the education and nutritious options needed by partner agencies and schools that 
serve our community’s most vulnerable.

https://www.lowcountryfoodbank.org/
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